MAYOR OF LONDON

Joanna Lumlev OBE

Date: 1 6 APR 2015

Dear Joanna

I wanted to write to you to say thank you very much for providing the keynote speech for our recent Cultural Tourism Vision launch event at City Hall on Wednesday 25 March.

I am very sorry that I could not make it in person due to other commitments but I have been told by Munita and many others that you gave a wonderful, inspiring and personal speech on the importance of London's rich and diverse cultural offer, of which I am sure the Garden Bridge will soon be an extraordinary addition to the city's chest of treasures.

Thank you again for your time and support with our Cultural Tourism Vision.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson

Mayor of London

Poute gia drievo Poute gia drievo dron out ou evenires